
All hands to the fore!  It’s been a busy week as we continue to work alongside our ELC Cluster 
lead on our garden developments.  Through consultation with the children they specifically 
asked for a tunnel to go through and a small hill to climb up and over.  First we had to mark 
out the perimeter of the pipe and dig a small channel to roll it into.  Then we started the 
mammoth task of covering it with topsoil.  Great teamwork troops!  Once the topsoil settles 
we will scatter it with some grass seed.  It’s  been a very exciting project.  Later in the week 
made a simple bird table and added some oats and apple for the birds.  We stood back and 
observed form indoors as the birds visited the garden for a treat.  We finished the week by 
baking some tasty haggis, neeps and tattie sausage rolls as we learned about all things    
Scottish in relation to next week’s St. Andrew’s celebrations.  Super mashing, scooping,   
folding and rolling skills!  It certainly has been a hands on week... 
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